

Visual & Performing Arts I Music

Ent Center for the Arts 252 1420 Austin Bluffs Parkway Colorado Springs, CO 80918 t 719-255-8373 ywu@uccs.edu

October 18, 2024

Dear Tobin and the Rockley Family Foundation:

Thank you for your generous support of the Music program at the University of Colorado Colorado Springs. In the 23-24 academic year, your foundation loaned us 21 instruments, including 12 digital pianos for our piano lab, two baby grand pianos for a practice room and classroom, and 3 Yamaha uprights for practice rooms and a faculty studio.

Your contributions included the following in-kind donation values.

• Rental (lease): \$130,000.00

• Delivery: no exchanges

• Technical: \$4,800.00

• 3- Damp Chaser \$2,397.00 (systems only- outright donation)

• Total Gift \$137,197.00

We are deeply grateful for your instruments, which sustain our program and help over 100 music majors and minors make music.

Sincerely,

Yiheng Yvonne Wu

yrone m

Assistant Professor of Music

Co-Director of Music

University of Colorado Colorado Springs